IORA-Funded Virtual Brainstorming Workshop
“Post-COVID-19: Sustainable Innovation to set the economy back on track”

23 and 24 February 2022

Welcome to the IORA-Funded Virtual Brainstorming Workshop!
Please see below for some useful pointers to get you started.

Kindly note that all sessions will be recorded.

Guide for Speakers and Attendees
Joining the Virtual Brainstorming Workshop

Register at http://sites.uom.ac.mu/iora/

Microsoft Teams Platform is the central hub for this workshop. You need to download Microsoft
Teams and install the software on your device. We will forward the Meeting Link to Speakers
and Registered Participants by Monday 21 February 2022.

Speakers are kindly requested to submit their respective Power Point Presentation to the
secretariat on email siworkshop@uom.ac.mu by Monday 21 February 2022, at latest.

Keynote Speakers and Speakers are requested to remain available for their whole session and to
actively participate in the Discussions Part at the end of the session.

Questions from the floor on any of the topics presented are most welcome and should be
submitted ideally on the Chat box but may also be submitted via email siworkshop@uom.ac.mu

Speakers and Attendees should

e Ensure a good internet connection on their side.

e Test the audio and video quality of their device ahead of time.

e We suggest all non-speakers be muted right from the start of the presentations and submit
their questions by chat.

More information about the workshop and the full programme is available at:
http://sites.uom.ac.mu/iora/

For any other issues relating to the workshop, please contact us on siworkshop@uom.ac.mu.

We rely on your active participation for a fruitful Workshop!
With best wishes,

SIWorkshop Secretariat
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